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Geneva, 13 July 2011
	Ref:
	TSB Circular 211

	-
To Administrations of Member States of the Union

	Tel:
Fax:
E-mail:
	+41 22 730 6206
+41 22 730 5853
tsbres69@itu.int 
	Copy:
-
To ITU-T Sector Members;
-
To ITU-T Associates;
-
To ITU-T Academia;
-
To the Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of 
Study Groups;

-
To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau


	Subject:
	Status Report on WTSA Resolution 69 
“Non-discriminatory access and use of 
Internet resources” 


Dear Sir/Madam,

1
The World Telecommunication Standardization Assembly (WTSA-08) adopted Resolution 69 “Non-discriminatory access and use of Internet resources”, which instructs the Director of TSB to integrate and analyze the information on incidents reported from Member States; and to report this information to Member States, through an appropriate mechanism. 

2
TSB Circular 13 of 16 January 2009 and its Addendum 1 of 23 March 2009 set up the following website to implement Resolution 69: 
http://www.itu.int/net/ITU-T/forms/res69/Default.aspx. 
3
So far TSB has received five reports and has sent them to the Administration of the concerned Member States according to the established procedure. All reports are made available on this website and can be accessed using ITU TIES account. However, TSB has not received any reply yet.
4
Member States are invited to report incident(s) as appropriate by using this website, and respond to relevant report(s) by sending comments to me, so that TSB can post them on this website for information of all Member States.
Yours faithfully,
Malcolm Johnson
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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